Northern Westchester Hospital Northwell Health

April 30, 2021

Mrs. Lyn S. Romano Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation PO Box 721 25 Green Hill Road Goldens Bridge, NY 10526

Dear Mrs. Romano,

Thank you for your recent gift to Northern Westchester Hospital, especially during this health crisis that continues to challenge us.

We are grateful for your partnership, which allows us to continue to provide high quality person-centered medical and surgical care to everyone who needs us. These are times when a sophisticated and well-equipped community hospital steps up to meet the needs of our community, including providing excellent and responsive care to Covid-19 patients to administering vaccinations.

Your donation is a life-saving investment in the health of your community. Your gift will help us:

- Sustain a High Level of Preparedness, expanding our patient-care space capacity and enhancing equipment and technology so we can nimbly respond to the coronavirus and other public health issues.
- Provide Comprehensive Cardiac Care. The Seema Boesky Heart Center brings to our community a
 team of leading cardiologists with state-of-the art medical technology, including a new cardiac cath lab
 open 24/7 to handle cardiac emergencies and planned procedures.
- Provide Wellness and Education Programming, keeping our community healthy and out of the hospital—with healthcare navigation services, virtual wellness classes in English and Spanish, and vaping cessation and mental health programs for young people.

The pandemic has emphasized the vital importance of a strong and well-prepared community hospital. We are deeply grateful for your generosity, which makes excellence possible at NWH.

sincerely,

(eeva Young-<u>V</u>)right

resident, NWH Foundation

Please keep this letter as your receipt for your \$50.00 contribution. In accordance with IRS regulations, we confirm that no goods or services were exchanged in consideration of your contribution.....